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March 15, 2020 
Message re COVID-19 
The Ontario Court of Justice is committed to ensuring that the public continues to 
have meaningful access to justice despite the challenges presented by COVID-
19 (coronavirus). The safety and well-being of the public and all court participants 
– including the judiciary, court staff, litigants and witnesses – are a top priority. 
We are working with the Ministry of the Attorney General, which is responsible for 
courts administration, and our other justice system partners to ensure that the 
public continues to have safe and meaningful access to our courts. 
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